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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
GTC and Regis University Celebrate Topping Out of Clarke Hall 
 
GTC and Regis University recently celebrated the topping out of Clarke Hall on February 
29, 2012.  Attendance at the completion of the structure’s top story included several 
Regis University staff and administration members, as well as project team members 
from Soderstrom Architects and Golden Triangle Construction.  The final beam, sporting 
American and Regis University flags at either end, was signed by those present before it 
was hoisted to the top of the building. 
 
There was a catered breakfast for those in attendance and a short commemoration speech 
by Father Mike Sheeran of Regis University, who blessed the project and poured holy 
water on the ground and the beam. 
 
In charge of construction the ground-up facility, GTC’s Senior Project Manager Kirk 
Johnston said, “This was an exciting event for both Regis University and GTC marking a 
milestone in the construction schedule and showing the great team effort between Regis 
University, Soderstrom Architects and GTC.  We look forward to the successful 
completion of a landmark building at Regis University.” 
 
Clarke Hall is a 62,000 square foot general academic office building on the Regis 
University campus that will have a mix of open and closed office spaces, large meeting 
rooms and smaller break out rooms.  This new facility will incorporate sustainability 
features and “green” building designs.  It is scheduled to be complete in November 2012. 
 
Golden Triangle Construction (GTC) has been a general contractor in the Colorado Front 
Range commercial construction market since 1977 and is a proud member of the U.S. 
Green Building Council.  For more information about GTC or about GTC’s Green 
Building Program, please call Dennis Richard at (303) 772-4051, or email 
drichard@gtc1.net. 
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